

RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE PUBLIC FUNDING STRATEGY TASK FORCE

The Federation's Public Funding Strategy Task Force met on August 31, 1995 and developed the following recommendations to the Federation Executive Committee, the Agency Presidents and Executives Quarterly meeting, and the Agency Executive Directors Group:

- 1. The top priority for the communal umbrella agencies should be advocacy on behalf of continued government funding of programs and policies which assist:
 - a. All low-income Jewish elderly, and
 - b. (Non-elderly) Jewish refugees from the FSU during their first five years in Milwaukee.
- 2. Jewish agencies are encouraged to continue their advocacy efforts on behalf of other populations and programs that are threatened by major government funding cuts, through their individual efforts, and in coalition with networks in the general community that they are affiliated with.
- 3. If these priorities are approved, the Task Force will then develop a more detailed advocacy and education strategy on behalf of the two highest priority population categories.

September 1, 1995

Tobey Libber, Chair Mordecai Lee, Co-Chair